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You cannot be serious. There is not another state in the Union that allows the 

homeless to legally occupy public places. Oregon would be more of a magnet than 

we already are for the statistically supported homeless criminals and mentally 

unbalanced individuals. Public places are for the common use of the public, not the 

private use. You would be asking for mass bedlam. We have a total lack of law 

enforcement personnel needed to sustain the people as it is. Even proposing this bill 

embarrasses me as an Oregonian. This bill is an insult to injury. We have had 

enough. 


